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Store Owned by Jew Who Owned Chametz

You may buy chametz food from a store owned by a Jew who owned chametz during Passover as

long as two weeks or more have passed since Passover ended.

It is assumed that the old chametz has already been sold by then.

If you are certain that chametz in the store was there at any time during Passover, you

may not buy it.
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